
 

   2022-23 Circular No.092 Mwm 

 

SAHK Jockey Club Elaine Field School 

2022-2023 Parents Notice 
 

Stakeholder Survey: Parents Survey 

 
25th April, 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

[This is the summary of the Chinese Version as attached] 

 

In order to collect parents’ views on the school work to facilitate school’s self-evaluation, the 

stakeholder survey which produced by EDB will be distributed to parents. 

 

Parents are invited to follow the instructions of the survey and fill in the questionnaire on or before 

2 nd May, 2023(Tue). Please put the questionnaire into the envelope and return to school. Thank you. 

 

For enquiries, please feel free to contact Mr. Ma Wing Man at 2348 9506. 

 

 

                                                                                                    

 

 

             

 _____________________________ 

                                                                                  

                                Mr. Suen Yau Man 

                                                                                                        Principal 
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